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Good Evening, 

 

Oregon has successfully voted by mail for well over 20 years and I see no reason to 

change what the voters originally chose. In each and every audit done by our 

Secretary of State, the errors detected have been miniscule and without statistical 

impact considering there are over 3 million registered voters in our state. Yes, there 

were some individuals that were registered incorrectly by our Motor-Voter system, but 

that error was detected, is being investigated, and will be corrected. Mistakes 

happened and I feel confident that our SOS has handled the situation to maintain 

voter integrity. The number of individuals identified was less than 0.000539% of the 

total registered voters in Oregon, which certainly isn't enough to make any statistical 

change in the outcome of an election. This push to in-person voting is a 

manufactured conspiracy that VBM is insecure and full of fraud, that is simply a lie. 

 

I urge the elected politicians for our state to honor the will of the voters and to reject 

this attempt to suppress and disenfranchise Oregon voters. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Linda Warner 


